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Hello, I am Jana and I am Marius. We present the toddler daycare of the Klara Family Center, 

where our son is looked after. 

 

In Germany, you can apply for a daycare group for your child after the first birthday. 

The daycare conditions are described by every provider in their concept. The groups are very 

different, within the legal requirements. The provider decides as well how high the fees are. 

Our fees are in agreement with the fees recommended by the City of Freiburg. They can be 

absorbed partially or entirely by the City of Freiburg. You can get your application form from 

our office. There are several options regarding daycares for toddlers under three years old, for 

instance a crèche, a playgroup or a day nursery.  

 

At the Klara Family Center there are three different groups, where toddlers up to three years 

old are looked after.  

In every group there are 10 toddlers. We have two crèche groups:  

 

The Pinke-Panke-Group is open Mondays to Fridays, from 8 a.m. until 2 p.m. The 

BiBaButzeKinder is open Mondays to Fridays, from half past seven a.m. until 2 p.m. In both 

groups, we provide a warm, vegetarian lunch. We cook daily with fresh, organic ingredients. 

 

Our third group is the nature playgroup Rumpelkinder on the Adventure Playground 

Rumpelhausen. Here, toddlers are looked after, all in all, 15 (fifteen) hours a week and spend 

a lot of time outdoors. Toddlers bring a snack along. 

 

All toddlers and their families are welcome to come to us, regardless of the social, cultural or 
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religious affiliation. Our pedagogic team is intercultural: we speak German, English, Arabic, 

Romanian, Spanish, Russian and we get assistance, if that's not enough.  

Toddlers should feel safe and secure with us. This only works, because we take our time with 

the acclimatisation. Just as important is the good collaboration with the parents.  

 

A toddler that feels safe, is well-rested, full and has a fresh diaper on, can play and explore 

the world. Whoever plays, learns! 

 

If you want to get to meet us, just visit our info evenings during the first Tuesday in February 

or the first Tuesday in July, starting with 7 p.m. Everybody interested to attend is welcome and 

does not need to register. You can also attend our Babycafé or another Open Café, in order 

to check us out. More information about our Open Cafés is available at the audio book station 

at the 10 Barbara Street.  

 

Our tip when deciding about the group: time is even more valuable with children. Short ways 

between the flat, the family center and the job, university or school save time for family life.  

 

As soon as you took the decision about where your child should be looked after, please register 

via the Central Reservation System on the homepage of the City of Freiburg. You can choose 

up to three groups. The selected groups receive then the necessary data. Probably there are 

still many questions. We would be happy if you ask them in the Open Café or at the info 

evening! 

 

Englische Übersetzung: Luminița Trașcă 

 
Kontaktdaten: 
Büggenreuterstr. 12 
79106 Freiburg-Stühlinger 
Tel.: 0761 – 27 20 51 
familienzentrum-klara@web.de 
www.familienzentrum-klara.de 
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